
 
POTT SHRIGLEY CHURCH SCHOOL 

 

HEADS UP!  

18
th

 October 2019 

 

 

Another busy week for us all… Reception and class one enjoyed a 
lovely autumn welly walk on Tuesday. 

 
The older children worked with an outside agency on Road Safety 
on Wednesday, an important part of our work to help with 

safeguarding the children. 
 
Only one more week left of this half term, it has flown by. 
Looking ahead, we thought it would be nice to end the next half 
term with a family get-together for Flix in the Stix. The fantastic 
people who provide this service for us are coming in to show a 
film for us on the last afternoon of term – Wednesday 18th 
December, probably starting at about 1.30/1.45pm.   



We would like to invite parents along that afternoon and make it 

a family Christmas film show to start our Christmas holidays in 
the festive spirit.  I am informing you all early in case you want 
to book a day off work! Younger siblings are welcome too, if you 
think the film (TBD) appropriate.  
 
Family Service at St Christopher’s starts at 10.45am on Sunday. 
It would be lovely to see you there, especially reception and year 
3 who will be presented with a bible gift from the parish. 
 
We are pleased to inform you that we have been awarded a Music 
Mark certificate in recognition of our school providing high quality 
music education for our children. 
 
That is all for now, hope you all have an enjoyable weekend. 
 
Kind regards 
Ms J Bromley 

 

 

Dates for next week include: 
 

Sunday 20th October  - Family Service at St. Christopher’s 
10.45 am - Bible Presentation to 
Reception and Year 3 children 

 
Monday 21st October  - Brass Tuition KS2 
 
Tuesday 22nd October  -      Ukulele/Guitar Lessons 

-     Swimming Lessons Y2 – Y6 
 
Wednesday 23rd October  -      Kickstart Sports Morning 

 
 Thursday 24th October  - Cricket Coaching 
 
 Friday 25th October   - Forest Schools 

-     Break Up for Half-Term 
 
          


